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I support SB 427 because it affords the flexibility we need to smartly manage our 

water resources as we face the uncertainty of climate change.  I am a life-long 

enthusiast about our surface waters and the groundwater that supports them; from 

fishing and swimming, to restoration of our often undervalued wetlands, to irrigation 

and domestic water use.  We need to work toward sustainably managing water flows 

for the benefits to all those purposes to be continued.  And let's not discount the 

needs of our natural world.  The fresh water part of nature is a linchpin to the whole, 

and more vulnerable to our overuse.  Please support SB 427 as a step in the right 

direction.  Thank you. 


